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OFFICE OF December 21, 1959

aPathologyow.

Joshua Lederberg, Ph.D.
Department of Genetics

Dear Dr. Lederberg:

If you, or members of your department, wish to
review a book for the Stanford Medical Bulletin, give
me the title, author, and publisher, and I*1l attempt
to obtain a copy. The reviews should be thorough and
critical, The copy becomes the property of the reviewer.

Sincerel ours

>

 

L. J Rathér, MD. ~*~
Editor, Stanford Medical Bulletin aed
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